Hong Kong Kwai Tsing Container Terminals work together with Hong Kong
SAR Government to ensure a stable supply of goods from Shenzhen to Hong

Kong

Kwai Tsing Container Terminals have worked closely with the Hong Kong SAR
Government, relevant authorities in the Mainland and industry stakeholders to ensure
a stable supply of goods (including vegetables, fruits, medical supplies and other daily

necessities/ food) to Hong Kong via the waterway.

Starting from 18 February 2022, daily feeder services from Yantian International
Container Terminals and DaChan Bay Terminals in Shenzhen are calling at Hong
Kong Seaport Alliance (HKSPA) facilities within the Kwai Tsing Container Port. In
the past 10 days, there were a total of 22 barge calls helping to deliver a portion of

the nearly 40,000 tonnes of goods to the city.

In addition, Kwai Tsing Container Terminals support HKSAR Government’s initiative
to further ensure the stability of supplies to Hong Kong through land transport. Kwai
Tsing Container Terminals are among the temporary cargo transfer yards for non-

fresh food items and other goods in Hong Kong, starting from 1 March 2022.

All terminal operators will continue to do their utmost to work with Government and
industry stakeholders to maintain normal operation at the port and ensure a smooth

supply chain to deliver fundamental goods to all Hong Kong people.

Hong Kong Container Terminal Operators Association
4 March 2022
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